
       

                   

 

 

OUR PORTUGUESE ASSOCIATE MATILDE COSTA DIAS HAS RECENTLY BEEN ELECTED AS A MEMBER OF THE GROUP OF THE 

PRESIDENCY OF THE PORTUGUESE REPUBLIC NAMED REFLEXION GROUP FOR THE FUTURE OF PORTUGAL (GRUPO DE REFLEXÃO 

SOBRE O FUTURO DE PORTUGAL) 

 

The Presidency of the Portuguese Republic, led by Mr. President Marcelo Rebelo de Sousa, announced on its official website on July 

22, 2019 the existence of a Reflection Group, coordinated by the Portuguese Bernardo Pires of Lima. This Group is made up of forty 

Portuguese professionals, without any political affiliation, with independent professional careers developed in Portugal and abroad 

and who have achieved a relevant role in business, industrial, cultural, scientific, sports or research, among other sectors. 

The President Marcelo Rebelo de Sousa has been meeting with this Group since September 2018, of which our associate Matilde Costa 

Dias is a member as a professional in the area of sports law, to learn and discuss the various challenges facing Portuguese the society, 

both nationally and internationally, taking into account, in particular, the main global trends and current international uncertainty. 

The official news can be found on the following link: 

http://www.presidencia.pt/?idc=10&idi=167706 
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